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Check out Gamma Chi Alpha at:


www.gammachialpha.weebly.com !!








After the pledging process we welcomed 7 new members to the Gamma sisterhood.  These girls are (from left to right): Angella “Iridessa” Bradley, Delaney “Tear” Talmage, Krista-Marie “Too-Loud” Laratonda, Brittany “Kanga” Wills, Taylor “Daisy” Cooper, Kendra “Sarabi” Hetrick, and Shayla “Neilia” Drummond





Newest Gammas!!





If you need to update an email or address, please contact Ashley Boyes at Boyesa@tiffin.edu!





“Sisters Forever, Friends ‘til the End”





(((














The 2008- 2009 Year in Review!





Gamma Chi Alpha had a successful year with our Breast Cancer Gala, Suicide Candle light vigil, Adopt-A-Soldier fundraiser, and other events.  


Our Breast Cancer Gala was on a Sunday morning was we were able to raise over $1500 for Susan G. Komen.  Many people from the university and Tiffin community came out to support this cause.  


In October, we held our first Founder’s Day during the Homecoming weekend. We all enjoyed this weekend and hope to make it annual event!





The pledging process went on in February and we welcomed 7 new members to our sisterhood.





Our Suicide Vigil was also successful.  We had several members of the University community come out and support this cause that affects so many individuals.


In late April, we held elections and announced our newest E-Board:





President: Cara Roach


Vice President: Bidgett Kolbow/ Nikki Miller


Secretary: Samm Rulon


Treasurer: Ashley Boyes 








Caring, Confident, Classy.














Upcoming Events!





The Gala will be held on October 25th, 2009.  Like last year, it will be on a Sunday and brunch will be served.  If anyone would like to donate a basket for the auction, you can do so by contacting any active member.


We will once again have Founder’s Day on Homecoming weekend! We invite all alumni to come back Tiffin and celebrate together with food, fun, and getting to know each other! More details will come when the date is announced!  We hope that all alumni can make it! 





Meet the President!























My name is Cara Roach and I will be a senior in the fall.  I pledged Gamma the spring of 2007.  I am originally from Trenton, Ohio which is located between Cincinnati and Dayton. I graduated from Edgewood High School in 2006. I came to Tiffin University on a Track and Field Scholarship. On the track team I throw Shot, Discus, and Hammer. I am now a Double Major in Marketing and Sports Management.  After I graduate I would love to move to Cincy and my dream job work be to work for a professional sports team or association. As far as Gammas go I have huge goals for the sorority this year, I would love to make to keep raising the amount of money that we make off the gala each year which goes to the Susan G. Komen foundation. This year’s Gala will be held on Oct. 25, 2009. Also I am looking forward to this year’s Founders Weekend. We had a pretty good turn out last year and I am hoping that those who couldn’t make it last year can make it this year. I know I’m looking forward to meeting some of the sisters that I haven’t before and catching up with the ones that I have. Hopefully this year will be a great year for Gamma Chi Alpha to do big things.





Gamma Chi Alpha









































